Leroy Brooks
Lowndes County Supervisor District Five
PO. Box 1364
Columbus, MS 39703

September 19, 2013

TO: Ralph Billingsley
County Administrator

Lowndes County

SupefUisor District 5

Dear Ralph:

Attached, you will find a check for $199.00. This payment does not acknowledge any violations
or wrong doing regarding my travel to Biloxi, Mississippi. I followed the procedures in place at
the time of my request We are setting a bad precedent to make up rules as we go regarding the
operation of county business. The opinion issued by the Attorney General office was not based
on all complete facts. However, I will address the matter with the AG’ Office.

I am really too busy for the continuous waste of time with Harry Sanders and his “Plantation
Boss Mentality. “ Please provide me immediately with a copy of the Authorization form you
signed regarding this trip.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. If you have questions, please give me a call.

Phone 662-329-5871 Email lclbrooks@bellsouth.net Fax 662-241-1938




